
THE BITCH 
1. What do you do for a living? 

2. Why do you deserve to win this competition more than anyone else? 

3. What outfit did you smuggle in and why is it so important to have with you? 

4. What is your idea of a fun night out with the friends? 

5. Why did you just break up with your boy/girl friend? 

6. Why do you think you’re not as popular now as you were in high school? 

7. When did you start studying the Kabbalah?  



8. Your outfit that you smuggled in has gone missing.  What are you going to do 
without it? 

9. There’s an actual Homeless Person in the competition, gross. What are you going 
to do if you’re on the same team? 

10. Tell me about the night you and your friends almost got arrested. 

11. Why won’t you visit your grandmother, despite the fact that she raised you and 
nearly bankrupted herself to get you through college? 

 12. What did you do that one of your coworkers is blackmailing you about and how 
do you plan to finally shut them up? 

13. What is your name? 

  



THE TEAM PLAYER 
1. What do you do for a living? 

2. Why are you such a good team player? 

3. What if you make it to the final round and there’s just you and one other 
person? 

4. What medicine that you need did you smuggle in? 

5. Why do you deserve to win this competition? 

6. Who was your childhood hero? 

7. How long have you and your neighbor been at odds and why? 



8. Why won’t you eat pork anymore? 

9.  Why does your older brother’s death continue to haunt you? 

10. It seems your medicine has gone missing; just what will happen to you without 
it? 

11. Why won’t you mother return your calls? 

12. Why do you deserve to lose this competition? 

13. What is your name? 

  



THE HIPSTER 
1. What do you do for a living? 

2. Why do you deserve to win this? 

3. Why are you doing a reality show?  It’s sooo mainstream! 

4. What liquor is in the flask you smuggled into the show? 

5. You recently went Vegan. Which animals’ rights group did you join to help fight 
the good fight? 

6. How long have you been studying Enochian? 

7. What is your favorite band? 



8. What tattoo do you have on your arm? 

9. What piercing have you been considering but still haven’t managed to build up 
the nerve to go through with? 

10. You emptied that flask pretty quick.  What are you going to do now? 

11. There’s a girl who’s pretty infatuated with you but you have no interest. Why 
do you keep stringing her along? 

12. How did you keep from getting caught after that hit and run last month, 
despite it being all over the news? 

13. What is your name? 

  



THE GAME PLAYER 
1. What do you do for a living? 

2. Why do you deserve to win this? 

3. What did you smuggle in to help you win?  How will it help? 

4. You can play just about anything, but what is your favorite game? 

5. Rules are just tools to win. Tell me about how you manipulated them one time to 
win big. 

6. What is your favorite game? 

7. Why do you hate party games like musical chairs? 



8. Once upon a time you went to high school with The Jock and they bullied you. 
What was your favorite revenge fantasy about them? 

9. Did you ever write that letter? 

10. Your game-winning item has gone missing. How are you going to win this now? 

11. How do you get away with cheating so much? 

12. Now that the savings are gone and your parents have cut you off, what are you 
going to do for money if you don’t win this? 

13. What is your name? 

  



THE CREEPY ONE 
1. What do you do for a living? 

2. Why do you deserve to win this more than anyone else? 

3. What did you smuggle in that you absolutely cannot do without? 

4. How long have you been at your current job? 

5. Who did you see from your past most recently and why was it a good thing? 

6. Where did you go for your last vacation? 

7. You were recently in a car accident and the cop blamed you despite it being the 
other person’s fault. How are you dealing with the increase in your insurance? 



8. How are you coping after losing the item you can’t do without (See #3)? 

9. Why do you think you’ve never managed to hold onto anyone for too long? 

10. You got the test results back yesterday, just how bad is it? 

11. What caused you to become an atheist? 

12. What did you do to your younger sister that she refuses to be alone with you? 
And just what do you have on her so that she won’t call the cops? 

13. What is your name? 

  



THE CONTEST WINNER 
1. What do you do for a living? 

2. Why do you deserve to win this? 

3. What personal item of your spouse’s did you bring for luck? 

4. How did you two meet? 

5. How do you plan to win against people who actually competed to be here? 

6. Tell me about your children. 

7. Why do you hate doing arts and crafts with your children? 



8. Your spouse’s item has disappeared, how will you explain this to him/her? 

9. Which of your children do you love most? 

10. Why haven’t you been to see any of their plays? 

11. How did you get the cop to blame the other driver for your accident? 

12. Even though you know your spouse doesn’t love you, you refuse to give him/her 
a divorce. Why? 

13. What is your name? 

  



THE BUSINESS PERSON 
1. What do you do for a living? 

2. Why do you deserve to win this? 

3. Why did you smuggle your iPhone in despite cell phones being against the rules? 

4. How much longer do you figure it will take you to make your first million? 

5. What is your sport of choice when networking? 

6. How’d you swing getting the corner office? 

7. Favorite drink during a business meeting? 



8. You’re the company’s “Hachet Man.”  What is your firing style? 

9. Your last team building exercise involved building a bridge. Why does the word 
“chainsaw” bring up bad memories of this? 

10. Your iPhone has gone missing. What will you do now? 

11. You recently slept with your secretary; how long do you have to wait before 
you can fire him/her? 

12. You recently heard one of the people you fired ended up committing suicide 
over it.  Why don’t you feel any guilt because of this? 

13. What is your name? 

  



THE OVERLY COMPETITIVE ONE 
1. What do you do for a living? 

2. Why are you certain that you will win this? 

3. What item did you smuggle in that you expect will help you win? 

4. Where did you go on vacation recently? 

5. The only thing you ever failed in school was Latin, how does that failure still 
haunt you today? 

6. What did you do to beat out all the other hopefuls to get this spot? 

7. Most of these people look like pushovers, but the Jock might be some real 
competition, since he/she just signed a contract. How can you deal with this? 



8. Which of your closed loved ones was horribly burned as a child? 

9. Why do you cheat on your spouse if it’s not about sex? 

10. Your game winning item has gone missing.  How does this change your plans? 

11. Why did you steal the Homeless Person’s religious item? 

12. Why was your loved one being burned your fault? 

13. What is your name? 

  



THE JOCK 
1. What sport do you play for a living? 

2. Why do you deserve to win this? 

3. What is your best sport? 

4. What lucky item did you smuggle in? 

5. Why do you feel you might be past your best years? 

6. Which contract did you end up going with? 

7. Why has your father never seen you play? 



8. Your lucky item has gone missing.  Tell us just how badly you failed the last 
time you didn’t have it. 

9. In high school you used to be a bit of a bully. What was your favorite thing to 
do to losers? 

10. Which trophy do you keep in your closet instead of your trophy case? 

11. What happened to you to give you such a deep phobia about insects? 

12. How did you silence those women from college? 

13. What is your name? 

  



THE HOMELESS PERSON 
1. What clergy were you a member of? 

2. How long were you squatting in this cabin before the show came here? 

3. How did you lose your job? 

4. Tell me about your spouse and family. 

5. Tell me about the night your spouse left and took your children. 

6. How long ago were you kicked out of your home? 

7. You sold your car to have some money. How’d you lose it? 



8. Why live in a cabin in the woods when you can panhandle better in the city? 

9. What religious item have you managed to hold onto that helps keep your spirits 
up? 

10. What are you going to do now that it has gone missing? 

11. What is your favorite story from the Old Testament and why? 

12. How have you managed to go through all of this and still be such a nice 
person? 

13. What is your name? 


